
SECRETARIA DE ESTADO DE É d l/O ^ X d  t CULTURA ESCOLA DE ARTES VISUAIS

Rio de Janeiro, 18.06.1990

Dear Mrs. Tine Lykke Prado,

It's with great pleasure that we hereby confirm the holding of the 
exibition of works of the danish artist Lise Malinovsky in november 
1990 here in School of Visual Arts - Parque Lage.

Besides, we would like to add, that it's of great interest to S c h o o l  

Visual Arts to introduce the work of this fine danish artist to the 
public of Rio de Janeiro.

We must, however, let you know that School Visual Arts has a 
non-profit status, so we can only take on the publicity of the event, 
but unfortunately, not finance the printing of the invitations and 
catalogs, while although this a well-know cultural institution, 
supported by the State of Rio de Janeiro, it lacks sufficient 
resources to meet these expenses.
Yours sincerely
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